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One-on-one mentoring is a crucial part

to helping youth feel connected and

valued. We continued to meet with

different youth over the summer that

are connected with our community

programs. 

30 youth were impacted in unique and

engaging ways, during 3 weeks of Day

Camps.

With the housing summer program, it's

given our youth an opportunity to

experience things other youth get to

do, whether it's going to the beach,

having a bonfire or having a movie

night. 

Youth Impact

Partnership Impact

Upcoming Opportunities

We are hoping to host a fall business lunch/or

an event to get re-connected. More info to

come later.

This fall/winter, we are fundraising towards

the purchase of newer vans for youth

transport as our current ones need replacing. I

will be in touch with you soon concerning this.

Thank you for all the ways in which you

partner with YFC Regina and other

organizations to continue impacting youth in

our city and beyond! YOU are the reason we

can continue to do what we do!

Years in Business - 20

I value giving back to the community because

a business cannot survive without the support

of the community.

The community then needs the support of

those business to grow and thrive. If we rely

on politics to help our communities, it will not

go to the organizations that need it the most.

Organizations that help people, that live and

work in the community and that see the things

that are going on around us.  If people like me

do not take some part in helping out, then a

community falls apart.

 

I like partnering with YFC Regina because I

believe in what YFC is about and the impact

that is happening with the youth they serve.

Darren Illingworth - President


